
Editor’s Note 

It is with great pleasure that we announce the publication of the first issue of the 

International Journal of Lignocellulosic Products, IJLP. This was made possible 

thank to all the contribution and hard work by the editorial board members and 

other staff associated with IJLP and the kind cooperation of the head, the deputy 

for research and publishing office of the Gorgan University of Agricultural Sciences 

and Natural Resources.  

We are excited at the enthusiasm showed by the scientists and researchers across 

the world and we heartily wish that this flow of information and the results of 

high level research work continue in future. We shall take every possible measure 

to facilitate this trend in the interest of the scientific community and the users of 

such studies: lignocellulosic raw materials resources’ managers and all those 

involved in lignocellulosic products industries and ensuring sustainable use of 

green raw materials of our planet.  

We shall be glad to receive your points, views, comments and suggestions toward 

improving the quality of IJLP. 
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